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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope that your child enjoyed our recent video welcoming them to our school.  The feedback form 
for students to ask any questions needs to be completed by 3rd July.  We have had some excellent 
questions from students and we hope to put together a summary of the queries and our responses 
ready for next week. 
 
We have enclosed a parent information leaflet with this letter which contains key information for 
parents/carers in order to continue to make preparations ready for the new academic year.  As you 
will be aware students in our older year groups will be starting back at school late-August.  It is during 
this time that we will be able to send you some further details for setting up accounts for our school 
systems such as Wisepay and Show My Homework.  New year 7 students will begin the new term at 
Corby Technical School on Thursday 3rd September. 
 
In preparation for your child joining us in September, we are inviting them to take part in our online 
transition week starting on Monday 6th July.  We will write to you on Monday detailing the activities 
for the week.  All of this information will be posted on the new intake section of our website for 
students to access easily.   
 
There will be a series of ‘mini’ daily activities for students to complete much of which will focus on 
their well-being, goals and ambitions in order to support their transition to secondary school.  We 
hope to share some of the responses from the activities with their new tutor next term. We have 
planned these activities in short bursts as we do not wish to overwhelm the students, who I am sure, 
are all, still working very hard on home learning activities set by their primary school.  Students can 
approach these activities as they wish, some children may want to complete them all in one day and 
some may want to tackle them over the course of next week. 
 

 If you have any further queries please contact us on enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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